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Bureau of Local Retirement Systems 
P.O. Box 9000 

Tallahassee, FL 32315-9000 
Tel: 850-488-2784 | Toll-Free: 877-738-5622  

 
Ron DeSantis, Governor 
Pedro Allende, Secretary 

 

October 18, 2023 
 
Mr. David Hennessy 
Lauderhill Police Officers' Retirement System 
13790 N.W. 4th St., Suite #105 
Sunrise, FL  33325 
 
RE: Lauderhill Police Officers' Retirement System 

Actuarial Valuations through 10/1/2020 
 

 
Dear Mr. Hennessy: 
 
This is to notify you that the above-referenced plan has been reviewed by a contract Enrolled Actuary 
for compliance with Part VII of Chapter 112, F.S. and Chapter 60T, F.A.C.  Based upon the results of 
that review, we have determined the plan to be state-accepted. By this letter, all prior reports and 
actuarial impact statements may likewise be considered state-accepted.   
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Keith Brinkman, Chief 
Bureau of Local Retirement Systems, Florida Division of Retirement 
 
cc: Mr. Donald A. DuLaney, Jr., Plan Actuary 
 Mr. David Williams, Plan Administrator 
 Ms. Anna Parish, Plan Attorney 
 Mr. Kennie Hobbs, Jr., Lauderhill Finance Director 
 Mr. Steve Bardin, Division of Retirement 
  
  
  
  


